
Would you like to help determine what  
Gardnerville and Minden will look like by 2040? 

PLAN FOR PROSPERITY 

UPDATE 

Citizen’s Advisory Committee 

The Towns of Gardnerville and Minden need 

your help to update the Plans for Prosperity.  

 

Several driving policy issues the update will 

address include: transportation, land use,  

economic development, urban services,  

housing, regional drainage concepts and  

community character.  

 

We appreciate your input as we develop 

plans focused on vibrant, thriving  

communities, honoring the unique history  

of each town and addressing the  

future needs of the Carson Valley. 

For more information, call: 

Gardnerville, 775-782-7134 

Minden, 775-782-5976 

You’re invited to attend a 

Public Workshop  
March 14, 2018 at 6 pm  

CVIC Hall, 1602 Esmerelda Ave. in Minden 


